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Agenda III.F.

March 25, 2021

To: Board of Education 
Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

From: Eric Miller, board chair 

Date: March 18, 2021

Re: Board Meeting Model During COVID-19

Receive an update about the Board Meeting Model During COVID-19 from Chair Miller.

In order for our board meeting format to align to our district’s learning model, the Burnsville-Eagan-
Savage School District 191 Board of Education will transition from all virtual board meetings to an 
in person meeting format beginning with our next regular scheduled meeting, April 8th.

During these in-person meetings, strict social distancing will apply.  As is required in all our 
buildings, masks AND shields will be worn.  Accommodations will be made for board members, or 
presenters, who wish to attend remotely, as allowed under state statute 13D.021.

Although we are not yet going to be opening for in-person audience attendance, all board meetings 
will remain open to the public through online broadcast.

In addition, we will soon be returning to our practice of monthly listening sessions.  More 
information will be available soon, however we continue to encourage anyone wishing to express 
their opinions, comments, or questions to email the board using the contact information found on 
our website.

Our priority now is to identify a safe and viable solution which fulfills our responsibility as a district 
to be open and transparent with our community, while simultaneously protecting the well-being and 
health of everyone involved. We are all in this together.

This ends my report.


